
Dear Parents,

I trust everyone is getting back into the swing of school. Here are the upcoming 
announcements:

• Monday, January 18: No School 
• Thursday, January 21: Professional Development – Dismissal is at 2:15 to allow time 

for professional development. After school care is still provided if that is needed. 
• January 25-29: School Choice Week – Fun days will be announced soon. 
• January 26: 100th Day of School – More info in the coming weeks for that fun day. 

Here is what we are learning in class:
• Bible

◦ Verse: Ephesians 4:25 – “Therefore, having put away falsehood, let each one of 
you speak the truth with his neighbor, for we are members one of another.”

◦ Question: Does God know all things? Yes, He knows all things.
◦ Our character quality is honesty. 

• Language Arts
◦ Our letter is J. We will continue to review the other letters. 
◦ Our theme is winter animals. 

• Writing
◦ We are learning to write the letter J. 

• Math
◦ Ordinal Numbers
◦ Shapes
◦ Sorting
◦ Sets to 12

As always, if you have questions or concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Bellew
K4 Teacher


